
Dear Parents,
         We have made it to May! It is so hard to believe that
the end of the school year is upon us! During the month
of May we will be working diligently to keep our normal
schedule for academics to ensure that everyone is
finishing up the school year on time. However, we don’t
want to miss an opportunity for a little extra fun, so
please take note of the special dates listed on the side of
this newsletter. As we draw near to the end of the school
year, we wanted to make sure that you have a good
overview of where your student is, academically, at the
moment and where they need to be BY THE END OF
THE SCHOOL YEAR. Please take a few minutes and
read the attached letter and progress report. Our final
day of school will be Wednesday, May 26th, and we will
reserve the morning of Thursday, May 27th, for final
testing and an opportunity to clean the classroom,
lockers and desks. We will hold an “ End of the Year”
ceremony on Thursday May 27th at noon. 

Chapel Hill Verse of the Month
 

Do all things without complaining and disputing, that you
may become blameless and harmless, children of God
without fault in the midst of a crooked and perverse
generation, among whom you shine as lights in the

world, holding fast the word of life, so that I may rejoice
in the day of Christ that I have not run in vain or labored

in vain.
Philippians 2:14-16

Chapel Hill Christian

Academy

Upcoming
Important Dates :

May 2021

May 4th : NO SCHOOL
( Remote learning due to voting)

May 12th : Walking Taco Day 
( Lunch will be provided)

May 24th : It's GAME  Time !
(Outdoor games 2:00-2:40)
May 25th : Water Day

(Plan to get wet from 2:00-2:40)
May 26th : LAST DAY OF SCHOOL

(End of 4th Quarter)
May 27th : 

9:30-11:00- Final Testing 
 11:00-12:00 - Cleaning classroom, lockers,

and desks!
12:00 - End of the Year Ceremony

( At the church pavilion )
*If your child does not need to take any final

tests, please have them arrive at 11:00


